
  



Tuesday, January 24, 2023 
Open House: 4 - 6 p.m. Public Comment Period: 6 p.m. 
 
St. Andrews Episcopal Church 
2715 NW 39th Avenue,  
Gainesville, FL 32348 
 
Or participate online at nflroads.com/VPH or by phone at (213) 929-4214 access code: 780-905-322 
 
Drop by between 4 p.m. and 6 p.m. to view displays and discuss proposed modifications with FDOT staff and 
project consultants. A public comment period will begin at 6 p.m. 
 
Questions? Contact Matthew Nance P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (904) 360-5629 or 
Matthew.Nance@dot.state.fl.us 

 

 

 

     

 

  

  

 

 

NW 39th Avenue (State Road 222)  
Median Modifications 
Gainesville, Alachua County, FL  
FIN #207533-2-52-01 

 
HYBRID PUBLIC MEETING 

ABOUT THE PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) proposes to add traffic separator to NW 39th Avenue (SR 

222) along both the eastbound and westbound left turn lanes to NW 13th Street. 

FDOT proposes the following modifications:  

• Construct a traffic separator along the eastbound 39th Avenue left turn-lane to 13th Street 

• Construct a traffic separator along the westbound 39th Avenue left turn-lane to 13th Street 

• Extend the existing eastbound and westbound left turn-lanes from 39th Avenue to 13th Street 

Project documents are available for review at www.nflroads.com/vph. Persons who wish to submit written 
statements or other exhibits in place of or in addition to oral statements may do so at the meeting or by 
sending them to Matthew Nance P.E., via email at Matthew.Nance@dot.state.fl.us or traditional mail at 
2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32204, or at nflroads.com/vph. All exhibits or statements postmarked 
on or before February 3, 2023, will become part of the public meeting record. 
 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 
family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or who 
require translation services (free of charge) should contact Lauren Pinchouck at (386) 961-7837 at least 
seven days prior to the meeting.  
 
 
 


